
DESCRIPTION
The Trump administration and the U.S. Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention continue to say that we 
are likely to see a vaccine for COVID-19 soon—maybe 
as early as this fall, or at the latest, sometime this 
winter. The availability of a vaccine will be welcomed, 
to say the least.  However, what workplace safety and 
health concerns and related legal issues will a vaccine 
pose for employers? Join this week’s OSHA Hour 
webinar for an introduction to and discussion of these 
timely issues. 

SPEAKERS 
Erica J. Chee (Las Vegas)
Frank D. Davis (Dallas)
Eric E. Hobbs, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, September 3, 2020

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about CLE 
availability, please contact us at cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation related to this event, 
please contact accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

OSHA HOUR: ANTICIPATING A COVID-19 VACCINE—WHAT WORKPLACE 
SAFETY AND OTHER LEGAL ISSUES WILL IT RAISE?
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